
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

November 12, 2022  

Monthly Meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:30am by club president Shane Flanagan.  

 

Members present were Nick – KB0GMQ, Dave B. – WB0YXH, Sonia – KA0EZA, Gene – KC0FEN, 

Shane – KE0APG, Andy – KF0CSI, Terry L. – W0TDL, Aaron – KT0Q, Bruce – K8UDH, Terry R. – 

KF0ATX, Tod – N0HWL, Fred – K0FJW, Monty – NR0A, Ron – N0ZQR  

 

Guests today were Don – N0HWJ and Mark N4ET 

 

The minutes were read by Aaron. A motion was made by Fred to approve the reading. A second was 

made by Ron. It was carried by the group.  

 

The treasurer’s report was read by Aaron. A motion was made by Monty to approve the reading. A 

second was made by Dave. It was carried by the group. 
 

Committee Reports 

 

Testing – Testing on the 16th 5:30. 

 

Repeaters – The repeaters are stable, but we are having the ongoing issues with the internet at the 73 

site. (Further discussed in new business) 

 

Ham Fest – No one will be here from the ARRL. SATREN will not be there. D&L is planning to be 

there. Members will meet at 2pm Friday to setup. We will reconvene at 7am Saturday morning. 

Refreshments will be provided by the hall. Fred will emcee the event. We discussed the silent auction 

items. We will also have a raffle. The tower trailer will be on site. Please wear your shirts. 

 

A break was held for breakfast.   

 

Old business 

 
New Business 

 

Internet 73 site – Fred and Shane discussed talking to Sparklight about there being a fiber line. Shane 

and Fred will continue reaching out to their contacts. Andy has researched doing a Verizon hotspot at a 

cost of $20 per month. Shane and Andy will test hotspots after the meeting. Currently the 73 is 

connected to Allstar. 
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KF0ATX reported on the simplex net. So far it has gone well. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:54 

 

Gene won split the pot of $11 and donated it to the club. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Aaron Mathis, KT0Q 
Secretary/Treasurer 

 


